
 
St Marys Catholic Primary School 

  

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent Guardians 
 

Your child has been chosen to participate in the Dodgeball Competition held at 
Durham University, Stockton Campus on Friday 27th January.  Children will be leaving 

school at 12:00pm and return at 2:00pm.  
 
Children will travel to the venue via coach 
 

For the event your child will need: 

● Full P.E. Kit 
● P.E. Shoes  
● Medication - clearly marked with your child’s name. 
● Water Bottle (no fizzy drinks) 

 

Children’s behaviour in school must be good for them to take part in any extra curricular 
activities. 
 
Please log into Arbor to complete consent for your child to participate in the event. 
Consent can be found in the Activities section under trips. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 

 


